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Building plans are coming along nicely. We hope to h bk ) = _
get started THIS YEAR on a new truck facility, but LFN ; T
that may be ambitious with the current supply chain t '

problems. We are having trouble with
‘transformers, meters, cross arms, etc. and you know
that building supplies are scarce right now. The
growth within Gallatin is still driving GDE
forward. The good news is that our GDE staff is still
doing a great job of staying on top of the growth we
have. I can’t say enough of how proud I always am
to tell others about our great employees at

GDE. YOU ARE GREAT!!! ‘W

MILESTONES/ANNIVERSARIES
Jared Pedigo — 6t — 3 yrs.
Leigh Vanderwielen- 15%- 2yr.
Jesse Crook —16t — 6 yrs.
Brandon Hesson — 215t — 15 yrs.
Brandon Barlow — 27th — 19 yrs.

Three days of first aid training
is behind us. Everyone is
certified in CPR/First Aid/
Heimlich for Adults only.
Thank you everyone for your
participation, attention and
dedication in this training,
Just another way of how GDE
goes above and beyond for our
customers. We are prepared!
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4 Leadership Gallatin will ) UPCOMING HOLIDAYS
\\\ Peat GDE's facilities on PV Memorial Day - May 30

;\ May 10 to sit through a N . -

Independence Day — July gt

7
Lé\b ERSHIP/ ghortened GDE
GM]N University and to tour

EXPLONE. EXFERIEMCE. EMAAG the building. PleaSe giVe

k them a big welcome, )

Customer Engagement - e
April 22nd was Earth Day. GDE
utilized the partnership with TVA to
boost ways to conserve energy and
reduce our footprint. Customers we
able to engage in ways they were
conserving energy for a chance to
win a $25 Amazon gift card. Picture
is the winner of the gift card for
their online participation in the
April 18t was National Lineman Appreciation Day. contest. Thank you also to the
Thank vou to evervone who participated and made customer service staff for passing
our linemen feel appreciated. We are so thankful out information and goodies to our
for the crew here at GDE! customers!




